UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001

February 9, 1994

MEMORANDUM FOR:  Robert C. Jones, Chief
Reactor Systems Branch

Division of Systems Safety and Analyjjé
A

5
THRU Laurence E. Phillips, Section Chief/j
Core Performance Section ‘
Reactor Systems Branch
Division of Systems Safety and Analysis

FROM: Edward D. Kendrick, Reactor Engineer
Core Performance Section
Reactor Systems Branch
Division of Systems Safety and Analysis

SUBJECT: MEETING WITH ABB/CE ON BWR FUELS

PURPOSE : To discuss the licensing status for ABB/CE
BWR fuel reloads.

UMIE o 1296 tursudy, reorudry i/, 1994
1:00pm - 3:30pm

LOCATION: One White Flint North (Room 01F-19)
11555 Rockville Pike
Rockville, MD 20852

PARTICIPANTS: NRC: R. Jones, L. Phillips
ABB/CE: D. Ebeling-Koning, et al.
WPPSS: D. Whitcomb

Groad T VoA

Edward D. Kendrick, Reactor Engineer
iore Performance Section

9403160361 940209 Reactor Systems Branch
PDR  ORG NRRBPDR Division of Systems Safety and Analysis
tEd See next page

Meetings between NRC technical staff and applicants, or licensees are open for
interested members of the public, petitioners, intervenors, or other parties
to attend as observers pursuant to "Open Meeting Statement of NRC Staff
Policy," 43 Federal Register 28058, 6/28/78. Portions of this meeting may be
closed to the public to allow presentation of proprietary information.
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